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“Coaching connections”
Frog Street Announces New

Connect with an expert regularly t0
create positive outcomes for children
Establishing a trusting, supportive relationship with an expert is key to the success of coaching in the early childhood 
environment. Ongoing, collaborative discussions between program staff and coach lead to positive outcomes for 
children.

 Frog Street’s new “Coaching  Connections” program allows program staff to have direct access and interaction with 
early childhood experts on an ongoing basis. These interactive Q&A sessions are ideal for follow-up to original 
coaching sessions, Train-the-Trainer and other skills development trainings.

Make an impact on the fidelity of curriculum implementation by continually examining and adjusting teaching 
practices to ensure the success of your children!

• Provide support to program staff implementing curriculum
• Collaboratively discuss challenges and growth areas
• Review strategies to modify and differentiate instructional practices
• Create a data driven Professional Development Plan

OBJEcTIVES:

Location
Virtual

Time
1 Hour per session

Sessions
5 or 10 sessions

Contact the Account Executive in your area to learn more!
Visit frogstreet.com/letstalk/


